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Tuesday 2nd March 2022 

 

Free School Meal Vouchers 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I have been informed by the LA this afternoon that the funding which came from the Household 

Support Fund to supply FSM children with supermarket vouchers during the school holidays has not 

been extended so vouchers will not be available for the Easter Holidays or any holidays after that. 

 

Other Funding Available: 

 

The deadline for applications for the Household Support Fund; which was launched to help vulnerable 

households access essentials over the winter months is 31st March 2022. Go to Salford City Council 

Website 

 

From 1st April if any families are really struggling Salford Assistant is a Salford City Council scheme 

that can offer short term support to people who are in a crisis, emergency or major disaster 

situation, go to the Salford City Council website 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 


